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11 July 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
School will remain closed tomorrow (Friday 12 July 2024). 
 
Despite the very best efforts of the engineers, who have been in school all day, the boiler is still not working and 
requires further parts. These are industrial parts that cannot be sourced locally. 
 
We are hoping to be open for Monday. I will be in regular contact with the Council and the engineers for updates. 
Message will be sent, via text message and email, as soon as we have an update, and definitely before 5pm on 
Sunday afternoon. Work will continue over the weekend, if required. The engineers are unable to put an exact 
timeframe on how long the work is going to take, but I am hoping that we will be open on Monday.  
 
If there are any general queries, these should be directed through the school email office@hebburn.net . There 
will be nobody in the main office to take calls.  
 
We will continue to set work via Teams.  
 
Thank you again for your patience and understanding with this matter. It is, unfortunately, beyond our control. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Mr D R Thompson 
Head Teacher 
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